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Hello, 

 

I strongly oppose this bill. I believe in organized camps and transitioning people into 

housing, addiction treatment, and mental health care, not giving away our shared 

public spaces to private individuals. Parks are for everyone, not just campers. To be 

honest, I'm appalled that anyone thinks this is a good idea.  

 

Thank you, 

 

Christopher Wheby 


